
23/07/07 

Mr P. Lawlor MP 
Chair 
Health Quality and Complaints 
Commission Select Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Peter, 

Thank you for your recent letter seeking a written submission to the 
review of the operations of the Health Quality and Complaints 
Committee. In response, we have previously provided such a 
submission (please see the attached letter), but do not feel that we 
have received a detailed reply to the points raised in this document. 

Although we are very pleased to forward any further specific 
information you require, we would very much appreciate a response 
to the issues already presented . 

Yours sincerely, 

/ 

Trent Johnston 
President 
Australian Podiatry Association 
(Qld) 
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